
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Caregivers, 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year and the 

children are enjoying being back at school. 

We wanted to start by giving an update on how much we raised at our Christmas 

event, as we know a lot of children have been asking       It was a big £1650!  

Along with the Mufti-day, Senior Citizen’s tea and Nativity coffee and tea selling, our 

grand total fund raising so far is at an impressive £2680. We are really pleased to have 

made a good start in raising money towards some really good projects this year 

namely: 

• £14,000 School Council for an accessible roundabout 

• £6,000 pre-school bouncy tarmac 

• £36,000 pre-school canopy 

At our recent meeting (9th January 2024) we discussed some upcoming events, which 

will help raise more funds and provide fun for the families along the way.  

The first one being the Film nights for KS1 on 2nd February and KS2 on 8th February 

both starting at 6pm. Posters will be going up on the board with more details, but 

these will be £3 per child, and they will receive a bottle of water and popcorn for the 

film.  

Please put the money in an envelope, along with their name and class. Post it in the 

post box in the front office. 

Other events this term include Mothers’ Day breakfast on 8th March, and an adult only 

Quiz and fish and chip evening. 

Also planning ahead, we have the date for the summer event, which will be Saturday 

29th June. Please make a note in your diaries as we know weekends get booked up in 

the summer months! 

Our next PTA meeting is 8th February at 8pm via zoom, please ask for the link from Mrs 

Nicholls should you wish to get involved in any way. We welcome your help to raise 

funds for these much needed projects. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Warmest regards 

The PTA team    

For effortless fundraising remember to: 

• Use code 16253 when purchasing Stickins labels which donates a % directly to the PTA 

• Use easyfundraising every time you shop online, they will donate a % of sales to Pulford PTA, 

it is free to sign up and costs you nothing but generates donations! 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/pulfordspta/ 

PTA Newsletter 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

2nd February: KS1 Film night at 

6pm 

8th February: Next PTA at 8pm; 

please ask the office for a 

zoom link 

9th February: KS2 Film night at 

6pm 

8th March: Mothers’ Day 

breakfast 7.30am -8.30am 

14th March: Quiz and fish and 

chip night at 7.30pm; adults 

only  

29th June: Summer event 

11am-3pm 
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FUNDING 
TARGET AND 

PROGRESS

Stitkins

School Council roundabout

Pre-school bouncy tarmac

New Canopy

Carnival fundraising

http://www.stickins.co.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/pulfordspta/

